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Goodbye Hegarty, hello Sparx! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to inform you that we have recently made the decision to replace Hegarty 

Maths with Sparx Maths. The transition is led by Colin Hegarty himself, the founder of 

Hegarty Maths, who now serves as the Chief Executive of Sparx. This transition is aimed at 

providing our pupils with a significantly enhanced learning experience, thanks to Sparx’s 

superior and more comprehensive content. 

We recognize that some pupils have found Hegarty Maths challenging to access, and it has 

not always sufficiently challenged those who needed extra stimulation. Sparx, however, 

employs innovative AI systems and algorithms that continually assess each pupil’s ability. This 

dynamic assessment process enables Sparx to generate personalised homework assignments 

that strike the perfect balance between being challenging and achievable. This approach not 

only fosters engagement but also boosts pupils’ confidence and, most importantly, their 

learning outcomes. 

Sparx goes a step further by creating interleaved homework assignments, which include 

topics from recent lessons as well as concepts from earlier in the curriculum. This deliberate 

practice promotes long-term retention of knowledge and helps solidify concepts in our pupils’ 

memories. 

This current academic year, our pupils have answered an impressive 17, 446 questions 

correctly and collectively spent 340 hours engaging in personalised learning through Sparx!  

 

Mrs Ivana Anderson  

 


